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Update on IRGE Strategic Plan Approval Process   -  Julie Brewen taking a strong lead in working to fashion a comprehensive IRGE business plan with Liz Glenn.  Plan complete and to full Committee for approval. The poll closed Friday, June 5 for full committee approval.
Committee research topic - Discussion on whether committee members want to focus on just one or two topics.   Idea generated to choose one research focus topic during this term for all research and study exchange activities and opportunities. When picking a research topic will focus on both housing and redevelopment. General consensus was to focus on just one topic at this time. 
Proposed Sub-committees - Creation of new subcommittees moving forward following on guidance from new comprehensive IRGE business plan.
Summer Conference - CONNECT 2014: Results for America, in Tampa, Fla. Our IRGE committee meeting will be taking place on Wednesday, July 16 from 10 a.m.-5 p.m. in Salon F Grand Ballroom, Level 2.  88 session proposals submitted for 44 spots at national conference. IRGE submitted one proposal will wait to see if session selected.
Lange Award -The committee is being chaired this year by Tara Clifford. To date, the subcommittee has been named. Award nominations are due on July 16
Exchanges – Report on World Urban Forum 7 delegation – Medellin, Columbia site on conference was not too long ago known as the murder capital of the world. Today, it is well on its way to being an outstanding clean and future focused city. Approximately 22,000 attended World Urban Forum 7. NAHRO’s role was small, but impactful. 3 member NAHRO delegation presented to conference attendees on the 2nd  day of WUF. NAHRO networking very successful. NAHRO members met with INTA counterpart and attended their session.  Delegation made daily contact with HUD and members of the official delegation. Invited to prep sessions with Shaun Donovan, Ford Foundation, University of Chicago, etc. and attended three of those sessions. Delegation had good dialogue with these leaders in the how to develop affordable housing in the U.S. (sponsored and hosted by NAHRO). 
                                                                                                               
 

